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Friday 21 June 2024 
 

Summer Fun Non-Uniform Day Friday 5th July  
 

Hello all,  
 
This is the last one before the fayre we promise! The Friends of the Solent 
Schools would like to invite all children to wear their best, brightest, most 
joyful summer outfit on Friday 5th July (Cirque du Solent Summer Fayre 
Day!) in exchange for either a donation for the cake stall or a book for 
our 2nd hand book stall. If your child would like to circus theme their 
outfit please feel free but anything bright, joyful and colourful is perfect!  
 
Please remember that we are a nut free school so please ensure that any 
bakes you bring in for the cake sale are nut free. Anything with nuts will 
be unable to be sold.  
 
Thank you once more for your continued support and we look forward to 
seeing you all at the Cirque du Solent Summer Fayre!  
 
Kind Regards  
 

The Friends of the Solent Schools  
 
 


